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 DATE EVENT 

Monday 20th November Parent-Teacher meetings Classes 4 /5 

Tuesday 21st November Parent Teacher meetings Classes 2 / 3 

Wed 22nd November Parent Teacher meetings Class 1 

Friday 8th December Christmas mufti—and bring a hamper 
donation 

Wednesday 13th December Class 1 nativity—9.30am. All parents 
in Class 1 invited—up to 3 adults 

Wednesday 13th December Christmas Disco for the children 
6.00—7.30pm 

Friday 15th December Reindeer Run—come as a reindeer 
and bring a donation for a fun run! 

Monday 18th December Carol Service—2pm 

Tuesday 19th December Sleeping Beauty—panto in school—
C2,3,4,5. Form to follow 

Tuesday 19th December Class 1 trip to Dear Santa 

Wednesday 20th December Christmas Lunch—wear a Christmas 
Jumper or something similar! 

Thursday 21st December Last day of the Autumn term 

Friday 22nd December PD day—staff only 

Monday 8th January Return from Christmas holidays 

Friday 19th January Rockstar Day! A focus on TTRS this 

Friday 9th February Break up for Half term 

                  

 

 

Well done to our 5R Stars this week—always 
tricky to choose! 

  Class 1:  Izzy—being resilient 

 

    Class 2:  William—being resilient 

   

  Class 3:  Elliott—being responsible 

 

  Class 4:  Polly—being respectful 

 

Class 5:  Esmee—being reflective 

 

If you would like your child to have a sandwich, then please fill in the 
form below. 

https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E  

What’s been going on this week? 

Mrs Patel has been helping Class 3 to learn 
about Diwali –and create a lovely pattern 

with coloured rice and candles in class.      
Class 1 have had a dental nurse 

visit this week too. 

 

 

 

Supporting families 

Just a reminder that if you feel you would like additional support in any area, 
we can help and signpost to various other agencies. Mrs Roberts, Mrs Lingham 

and Ms Gater are our Safeguarding Leads, and so will help around these     
issues, but we also can offer support through BEAM, school nurse, and other 

agencies. We also have support from the Attendance Team. Please ask us! 

Christmas Events! 

Please notice that we have now put into the diary a range of additional 
Christmas dates, so please do make a note.  

Village Hall Christmas Fair 

A date to note in the village—Saturday 2nd December at 2pm. Stalls 
and Santa so do pop along to start or even finish your Christmas shopping! 

THE COUNTDOWN TO CHRISTMAS SMILES! 

This year we will be taking part in the Christmas Smile Project 
again.  

The Christmas Smile Project believe that every child should receive a gift at 
Christmas. With your help we aim to provide gifts to put a smile on the face of 
each child living under very difficult circumstances within the local area. 

If you are able to provide a gift, please bring it in, unwrapped to the office by 
Wednesday 29th November. A team will then collect, process, wrap and dis-
tribute the gifts in time for Santa’s arrival.   

For full details, please visit the website: www.christmassmile.org.uk .                 
If you can help take the gifts to the Sikh temple (Abbey House)  on 1st         
December, please let us know.  

Help from a local family—it has been lovely to see a grown up ex-
pupil this week as Cain & Sons carpeting popped in to do some work 

for us, kindly donating their time and resources .                                     
Always lovely to see an ex-pupil! 

Charities and Wellbeing! 

It has been lovely today to see the children dressed up 
in their spots, with their donations 
which we will send to Children in 
Need.  

Our Wellbeing Warriors with Mrs 
D’Angellillo have introduced this 
week the 5 Ways to Wellbeing—to 
look at how we help ourselves and 

each other. This term we are focusing on ‘Give’ which 
could be giving to others—from £1 to charity to just a smile to look after each 
other. It links brilliantly into our R—being ‘Responsible’. 

https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E
http://www.christmassmile.org.uk

